
 

 

 
This week we will farewell our dear 
friend and fellow Rotarian John 
Simpson. The funeral service will be 
held in the Paul Bancroft Centre, 
Cleveland State High School on 
Tuesday 2nd of July at 10am.  
 
 
 

On Saturday morning we provided pancakes, live music and 
hospitality to the citizens of Wellington Point at the village 
Green.  We would like to thank the musicians of Birkdale 
men’s shed for generously giving their time and sharing their 
talents and all others who pitched in to lend a hand on the 
day.  The event was brought about by our hard-working 
counsellor, Wendy Boglary.  Similar events are planned for 
later on this year.  
 
Yours in Rotary 
President Martin 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

  

  
 

 


